
 

To Our Valued Members: 

As concerns over COVID-19 are growing once again, Meridia Community Credit Union continues to 

do everything we can to provide a safe environment for our employees while striving to create as little 

inconvenience to our members as possible. In doing so, we also need to follow guidance from the 

Centers for Disease Control as well as local and state government. 

Effective Monday, November 23, 2020, we will revert back to our temporarily reduced business hours 

of Monday through Thursday 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, Friday 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, and Saturday 9:00 am 

to 12:00 pm. During these hours, tellers will be available through our Interactive Teller Machines 

inside the 277 Buffalo Street branch in the Village of Hamburg and 8252 N. Main Street branch in 

Eden. The Drive Thru Lanes, including the exterior Interactive Teller Machine/ATM at our 4500 

Southwestern Blvd. branch will also be open.  Our lobbies will be closed and representatives will only 

be available by telephone or email.   

For your convenience, we encourage you to use our mobile and electronic services! 

 

We know you depend on us and will continue to take every measure to provide the services you 

need. If you have any questions, please contact us as we are happy to help in any way possible. 

 

Stay Well! 

 

Meridia Community Credit Union 

 


